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Year 2 Leavers Disco Friday 19th July  
 

Hello all,  
 
We hope you are well and looking forward to the summer holiday, 
hopefully the sun will shine for some of it! As your child is coming to the 
end of their time at Solent Infant School, we would like to invite them to a 
“Leavers’ Disco” on Friday 19th July at Solent Infant School.  
 
The gates to the playground will open at 5:30pm to allow you all to take 
photos of the children with their friends in their disco finery. The children 
will be signed in to the hall through the normal Year 2 door at 5:45 and 
will be released at 7:15 from the same door. We are also planning on 
having a “quiet disco” space for those who will find the full disco 
experience overwhelming but still fancy a boogie, as well as a quiet 
colouring area for those who need a break.   
 
We hope this will be a fun and exciting way for children to celebrate the 
end of their Solent Infant School journey.  
 
In order to book your child a place at the disco please complete the 
following JotForm HERE. Bookings will close on Wednesday 17th July. 
We look forward to seeing your children there!  
 
Kind Regards  
 

The Friends of the Solent Schools  
 
 

https://form.jotform.com/SolentInfant/year-2-summer-disco-2024

